
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca 

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 
Organization 
Business Address 
City/Province/Postal Code 
Business Phone Number 
Business Email 
Website Address 
Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  

(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 
Landmark Choice � Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge 

Date of Event 
Colour Request 

Signature: __ ________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

Isabella Lee
Girl Guides of Canada- BC Council
107 - 252 Esplanade W.
North Vancouver, BC V7M 0E9
778 677 6452
bc-prcomm@girlguides.ca
www.girlguides.ca/guidinglightsacrossbc
On behalf of Girl Guides of Canada’s British Columbia Council, I am writing to ask
for your support for girl empowerment in BC this February 22, by lighting up your
building(s) with exterior lighting or interior window lights in the colour blue. Blue is
the well-known colour of Girl Guides and girls/women in BC have worn their blue
Girl Guide uniforms with pride for many generations. Last year we had 85+
landmarks across the Province light up blue!

Every year on February 22, Girl Guides celebrate World Thinking Day, a day of
international friendship. It is an opportunity to speak out on issues that affect girls
and young women, celebrate the founding of Girl Guides, and be connected to
the 10 million members around the world who are part of the Guiding movement.

https://www.facebook.com/events/343704140898060

Feb 22 2022
Blue

2022-01-6


